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Happy Birthday! 
Please wish the following 
friends a very Happy 
Birthday!  
 
Ezra S. on the 2nd 
Jude B. on the 4th 

Lyric H. on the 10th   
Emmet J. on the 11th 

Olivia Q. on the 11th   
Mason W. on the 13th  
Rhett F. on the 14th  
Miss Jen on the 14th 

Miss Judy on the 14th 

Carter P. on the 15th  
Everett B. on the 15th  
Olivia B. on the 15th  
Henry D. on the 17th 
Elijah S. on the 18th 

Harper G. on the 18th  
 
Happy Father’s Day 
We would like to wish all the dad’s, grandpa’s and 
uncles a very Happy Father’s Day! We invite all of 
these important men in a child’s life to join their 
child for a meal the week prior to Father’s Day, 
June 9th through June 
13th. Please let your 
child’s teacher know 
prior to the day of the 
visit so we can plan 
accordingly.  We look 
forward to seeing you here. 
 
Children Cubbies: 
Please check your child’s cubby at the end of 
each night as there might be some important 
papers in there or you can collect the wonderful 
art projects that your child has created.  
 

No-Open Toe Shoes 
CLC policy states that no 
child should wear open toe 
shoes or sandals of any kind 
while at CLC. We agree that 
they are cute and children love 

them; unfortunately, they are also the cause of 
most of the skinned-up knees, elbows, noses and 
toes.  Thank you for your cooperation.  
 

Water Bottle Reminder 
We also ask that every child bring a labeled 
reuseable water bottle with them daily that they 
can use for water outside. This water bottle will 
need to be taken home and washed nightly. 
Unfortunately, it has become a choking hazard to 
bring disposable water bottles (Ice Mountain, 
Aquafina) so we ask that these types of bottles 
not be brought to CLC. 
 
Fundraising 
CLC is doing a delicious Butter Braids 
fundraiser, that began on May 28th and runs 
through Wednesday June 4th.  All orders will be 
delivered frozen to CLC on June 23rd and need to 
be picked up between 2:00pm – 6:00pm.  Cash or 
check are accepted (Checks can be made out to 
Community Learning Center).  Please help CLC 
make this fundraiser a huge success! 
 
Sunscreen Reminder  
It is that time of the year again 
when the children will be 
spending more time outside, weather permitting. 
We ask that you please bring in a bottle of 
sunscreen. Each teacher has a sunscreen 
permission form for you to authorize them to 
apply sunscreen to your child. We will apply the 
sunscreen each morning before we head outside, 
and then again in the afternoon. 
 
Mark your calendars!!  
June 17th is our family picnic here at CLC!  Plan 
to come join us for lots of fun.  Watch for more 
information coming soon! 

Looking Ahead 
CLC will be closed, Friday 
the 4th. If your child is 
normally scheduled on Friday 
you will be charged a vacation day.  
If you have any questions please 
reach out to Katrina or Sandy. 
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